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Dear Commissioners,
    33% increase in payments for anything is outrageous.
Even with Medicare plus insurance it cost me nearly $400 for a trip
To the hospital within the past year or two.   Few elderly persons can take this
Unconscionable raise in cost.  And neither can young families.
      Maybe the $10 million should be moved to this need rather than the
Swimming pool etc on the agenda.  Just a need based plea for those who
Need ambulance and EMS services.
       Have a good meeting.
Sandra Goff
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